Saturday, January 16, 2016

Dear Members of the Ethics Board of Saratoga Springs,

Since I met with you on Thursday, January 14, Saratoga Hospital has contacted me again.

An email from Amy Raimo, Executive Director, Foundation, Saratoga Hospital states, after continued conversation on our end, we believe that we need to be just as committed to protecting our own reputation. Angelo (Calbone) and I decided that we should not pursue a working relationship with you or your firm at this time. To that end, let's agree to re-visit this in the future.

I, therefore, have no plans to work for the Saratoga Hospital Foundation at this time.

Sincerely,

Joanne D. Yepsen

Mayor

Recuss 11 19/2016